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Dear Parents & Caregivers 

 

NEWS FROM THE PRINCIPAL   
 

Tena koutou katoa, 

 

Haere ra - Mrs Jan Williams after 25 years of service next week, Friday June 11, will be 

Jan’s last day at North Street School. At 1.30pm we will be holding a poroporoaki to 

farewell Mrs Williams in our school hall, but more importantly to recognise her 25 years of 

service to North Street School. We welcome all past and present students, family and staff 

to attend this milestone event.  

 

 

Tough Guy and Gal Challenge. On Monday May 31, more than 1500 children from over 

30 schools attended this year’s Junior Tough Guy and Gal Challenge at Palmerston North’s 

Massey University. Well done to all students who proved their strength and crossed the 

finish line after trudging through mud, obstacles and water. North Street Students even 

made the Manawatu Standard, although a little hard to recognise. 

 

Nga mihi nui  

 

Jo Reiri 

Principal  

 
 

REMINDERS  
Friday 4th June - Teachers only day – School closed. 
Monday 7th June – Queens Birthday weekend  
Friday 11th June  -  Year 1/2 Netball starts  
                                  Whole school/farewell assembly 
 

STUDENT NEWS  
Amazing Eight's winning group, bought, cooked and presented 
their winning menu for our class to eat. The group was: Kasey-Lee, 
Ana, Kya and Stella. This was part of Te Ara Mangopare’s Healthy 
Eating unit where students learnt how to read labels of food 
products, identify healthy food options and complete a budget 
where they had $60 with which to feed 28 people 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

William Pike Challenge 1 

Tough Guy and Gal Challenge 
On Monday 31 May, 25 Year 7 & 8 students, who are part of 
the William Pike Challenge, took part in the Manawatu Tough 
Guy and Gal Challenge at Massey University.  We had a 3 km 
run and along the way we had to negotiate mud, a slide, a 
creek and cargo nets. There were a lot of mud pits and some 
of us lost our shoes like Leena Tipene who lost both of her 
shoes in the smelly sticky yucky mud. It was a fun experience. 
Writers: Aiden Jackson & Addison O’Brien 

Bring on challenge number 2!!! 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

  


